
Opening hours for community testing
centres/stations during Christmas and
New Year

     The Health Bureau announced today (December 21) that all community
testing centres (CTCs) and community testing stations (CTSs) across the city
will remain open during the Christmas and New Year holidays to enable members
of the public to undergo testing.

     The opening hours of CTCs and CTSs will be adjusted as follows:
 

Dates Opening hours

December 24 to 27, 2022
 

10am to 6pm
(Indoor/covered CTCs
will be closed from
1.30pm to 2pm for deep
cleaning and
disinfection)

December 31, 2022 to January 2, 2023

 
     Please refer to the following webpage for information of the
CTCs/CTSs: www.communitytest.gov.hk/en/.
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